
1st November 2011

To,

The Administrator,
United Nations Global Compact.

Dear Sir,

This is with reference to the below mentioned e-mail.  We need to obtain grace period of 90 
days for submitting the COP for the year 2010 – 11 for the reasons given below:

- During the year,  PCL team was in the phase of developing and implementing HSE 
Management Systems  to be in compliance with the international standards of OHS 
18001:2007 and EMS, ISO 14001:2004 and have achieved OHS&E certification.  

- During the year, many capital projects were on-going within the factory to enhance the 
production capabilities.

- Our entire team was extensively involved to support Due Diligence by General Cable 
Corporation (a Fortune 500 Company) for equity partnership with Pakistan Cables.

Thanking you,

Abdul Wassey Qureshi 

HSE Manager 

hse@pakistancables.com 
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